Colorado QRP November 2009 Meeting minutes

November 14, 2009  10:30AM

Meeting Location: Milestone Technologies 

Call to order by President Scoot Garcia KC0HSV

Roll call – 16 members in attendance – Sign up sheet will be posted at  www.cqc.org
President’s message delivered to the attendees by Scott Garcia – Greeting and call to Order.

No Treasurer’s report.  

Secretary’s report given by Vince Kumagai KI0RB.  The minutes from the July 2009 meeting have been posted on the CQC web site.  A copy was provided at the meeting for review.  A call for approval of the minutes was requested.  A vote was taken and was unanimous to approve the July 2009 minutes. 

The CQC Garage Sale bin is empty.  CQC attended 4 local hamfests.  The club would like to thank all the donors that gave equipment to the club to use in the garage sale bin  for the hamfests.  

Reports from Field Day chairpersons:

Al Dawkins – K0FRP – W0CQC competitive site 

The Colorado QRP Club ended in 2nd place 2A Battery and 11th place overall for Field 2009. W0CQC had 1420 qsos for a score of 14,436.  First place was awarded to the Buffalo Lighthouse Crew W2ZR with 1411 qsos for a score of 15,150.  The whys and hows were discussed at length but in the end CQC congratulations go out to K2ZR for their fine performance.

Marshall Emm – Report on Winter Fox Hunt

The QRP Winter Fox  Hunt 2009 is underway in it third week and will run till March 18th, 2010.   Four fox operators are active each week.  Two on 80M Tuesdays evenings and two on 40M Thursday evenings.  Complete information on the fox hunts is available at www.qrpfoxhunt.org.

OLD BUSINESS

Vince KI0RB will follow up with Roger WB0JNR (Treasurer) to make sure $137 is reimbursed to Jim Moravec for trailer fees that were approved at the July meeting but were never paid out.

NEW BUSINESS

Pete Innskeep NO2D has submitted a proposal to find a new home for the CQC #1 field day trailer currently stored at his residence.  The proposal was seconded by Fran Ivan K0FEI for submission in to the record.  The text of the proposal has been scanned and will be sent to the CQC webmaster for posting on the CQC web site along with these minutes.  Pete requested that the proposal be tabled for the moment.  The CQC executive should prepare to explore new storage facilities for the trailer at this time.

Submitted by:  Vince Kumagai KI0RB – Club Secretary.

